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NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2018 
If your child is born between 1st September 2014—31st  
August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery place.    

The closing date for Nursery admissions is 9th February 2018 and  
places will be offered on 9th March 2018. 

APPLY DIRECT TO CRESWICK  

FRUIT FOR YEARS 5/6 

From 19th February 2018, the children in 

Years 5 & 6 will be offered a piece of 

fruit (at a cost of 50p).  If your child 

wishes to be included they will need to 

bring in 50p on the morning that they re-

quire fruit.  In exchange they will be given 

a voucher which they give to the kitchen 

staff at break-time. 

 

FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY 2018 

Book Sale after school in the 

Hall.  Books will be on sale for 

£1.00 or 50p. 

 

  

 

OUTDOOR PURSUITS COURSE 
STANBOROUGH LAKES—YEAR 6 

Both year 6 classes have been booked onto 6 sessions of watersports at  
Stanborough Lakes in May, June and July. 

Elm will be going on Friday afternoons and Bramble will be going on  
Tuesday afternoons. 
Cost is £40 per child 

Letters have been sent out this week. 
Deadline for payment is end of April 2018 



 

 

FEBRUARY 2018 HALF TERM HOLIDAY CAMPS 
PKSA will be running a football holiday camp on Monday/Tuesday/

Wednesday of half term and Dance holiday camp on Thursday/Friday of half 

term in February.  Please email the info@pksa.co.uk address for further  

information. 

DATES FOR THIS TERM 

7th February & 8th February 2018   Y2 Maple, Y6 Bramble & Reception Parent  

         Consultations 

8th February @ 2.45pm     Pine class assembly 

Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February Half Term 

1st March 2018       World Book Day 

8th March 2018 @ 2.45pm     Honeysuckle assembly 

28th March 2018      Nursery End of Term 

29th March 2018 @ 1.30pm     Rest of School End of Term 

Monday 16th April 2018     Children return to school 

YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL TRIP—SCOUT ADVENTURES GILWELL PARK 
4TH JUNE—6TH JUNE 2018 

 

Activities include:  Assault Courses, Pond-dipping, Shelter Building 
Overnight accommodation, all meals, transport and  insurance 

£176.00 total cost 
£50 Deposit and booking form required to secure place by 12th  

February 2018 

Keeping Under 7s Safe Online: Thursday 22nd February 

1.30pm – 3.00pm 
 

34% children under 4 have their own digital device! 

  

Parents say limiting tech activities is the behaviour most difficult to control at home. 

 
Internet Safety has become an essential life skill for all adults and children so we welcome all of our FS and KS1 parents along 

with our Year 2 children to this helpful workshop delivered by Excite-ed to: 
 

Find out about online risks for under 7’s ; Discuss and get help with your online safety worries  

Know how to set your family controls on Wi-Fi and all your devices; Discover helpful resources 

for young ones so you can keep your family safe online 

mailto:info@pksa.co.uk


 

 

 YEAR 5/6 BOCCIA FESTIVAL 

On Wednesday, 9 Year 5 & 6 children took part in a Boccia festival at 

Stanborough School.  During the afternoon they all challenged 

themselves and improved their accuracy by practice and  

determination. 

Well done to Tom, Annalisa, Kasey, Summer M, Roxy, Harriet, Ryan, 

Lauren and Sophie who all showed great sportsmanship during 

the event. 

 

Mrs Wells, Miss Davis & Miss Tyler 

Chicks in Year 2 Primrose 
“Year 2 welcomed chick eggs on Monday and three hatched on 

Tuesday night.  Two more chicks hatched this morning during our 
maths lesson.  Three are currently pipping which means they are 
trying to break out of their shell” - by Lucca Hoffmann De Souza 


